

# Ysgol Sant Elfod

Oni flagura ni ffrwytha

Mighty oaks from little acorns grow

Pennaeth: Mr G E Vaughan

September 13th Medi 13eg 2019

Log on to our website www.ysgolsantelfod.co.uk
Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram







September 27th and October 7th

STAFF TRAINING DAYS

School is closed to pupils

### **Ysgol Sant Elfod PTA AGM**

Monday September 16th Dydd Llun Medi 16eg 6pm



**Neuadd Ysgol Sant Elfod School Hall** 

**ALL WELCOME!** 

## A Dates for your Diary

September 16th PTA AGM 6pm

September 17th Class 3-1 Parents' Picnic

September 18th Class 3-2 Parents' Picnic

September 19th Class 3-3 Parents' Picnic

**September 20th** Year 6 Identity Day

September 23rd Class 4-3 Parents' Picnin

September 24th Class 4-1 Parents' Picnic

September 25th Class 4-2 Parents' Picnic

**September 26th** Class 5-1 Family Lunch

September 27th
STAFF TRAINING DAY.
School is closed to pupils

October 3rd Class 3-1 Family Fun

October 4th Class 3-2 Family Fun

# Sêr yr Wythnos

Well done to all the pupils who worked well this week and a special congratulations to the children who received a certificate in our 'Celebration Assembly'.

#### Year 3/Blwyddyn 3

Daisy Brooks Ceiron Ashley Regan Hughes

#### Year 4/Blwyddyn 4

Emily Davies Riley Stubbs Louis Hayden

#### Year 5/ Blwyddyn 5

Serena Haddock Tomos Bloom Hughes Dylan Earnshaw

#### Year 6/ Blwyddyn 6

Coby Tym Matthew Hull
Jasmine Maclean
DA IAWN!



#### **Reminder** — **Election of Parent Governor**

Dear Parents/Guardians

The Governing Body of Ysgol Sant Elfod invites nominations from the parents, or guardians, of children attending the school to elect one Parent Governor. A Parent Governor shall hold office for a term of four years.

If you wish to be nominated, nominations should be made on the prescribed form (available from the school office) and proposed and seconded by parents who are themselves eligible to stand and vote in an election at the school. A parent so nominated must indicate consent to the nomination by signing the form. Completed nomination forms must be returned to the school by **Friday 20th September 2019** and any forms received after that date shall be invalid.

If the number of valid nominations received does not exceed the number of vacancies, no election by ballot shall be necessary.

If there are more nominations than vacancies, then an election shall be held by secret ballot.

All completed forms should be returned to the Headteacher by the stipulated date.

Yours sincerely G Vaughan

## ALDI'S KIT for SCHOOLS Get involved!

Every time you spend over £30 in any Aldi store you'll receive a Team GB sticker. Bring your stickers to school to help complete your poster. Once we have completed a poster with 300 stickers we will send send the poster back to Aldi

to receive an exclusive sports kit and to be in with a chance to win £20,000 for your school.



#### Roald Dahl Day Diwrnod Roald Dahl

We had a fabulous day today celebrating Roald Dahl Day. The pupis dressed up as book characters or wore yellow. A fantastic sum of



£132 was raised and will be shared between the Roald Dahl Children's Charity and Ty Gobaith. Diolch yn fawr iawn!

#### **Macmillan Coffee Afternoon**

Please note change of date.

2pm **Dydd Gwener Hydref 11eg Friday October 11th** 

Further detail to follow



#### School Uniform Stall

A number of parents have donated unwanted school uniform to the school as they no longer need it. Therefore, we have decided to make these items available to other families. All we ask if for parents to make a donation to school funds for the items. They are all in good condition and look nearly new.

Mrs Maria Davies has kindly agreed to organise the stall and we hope to be open for business very soon. Further

Maria Jones

details to follow.

'Watch this space!!'